-—- C@S ===

Integrity At Work

5315 A1A South
Saint Augustine, F1 32080
904 461-9992

6/30/2013
Hi Magdalena,

I wanted to thank you for your work in assisting us in preparing and submitting
our GSA contract application. We were awarded our contract last week and it was a
milestone for our company that would have never been accomplished if not for your
assistance. Your expertise and insight into the GSA contract process were the critical
factors that led to our successful submission.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Carl Florez
President CES LLC



